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Appeal of Penelope A. Brown  to a Fire Certificate of Occupancy Correction Notice at 1391 HAZELWOOD
STREET.

WHEREAS, in the matter the Appeal of Penelope A. Brown  to a Fire Certificate of Occupancy Correction
Notice at 1391 HAZELWOOD STREET, the Legislative Hearing Officer has reviewed the appeal and
considered the testimony of City staff and the appellant; and

WHEREAS, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommends that the City Council grant the appeal if battery pack
lighting is used as a compliance measure for the back part of the building on all floors and this must be
completed by January 1, 2016; Now, Therefore, Be It

RESOLVED, that the Saint Paul City Council hereby accepts and adopts the Legislative Hearing Officer's
recommendation in this matter.

File #: RLH FCO 15-231, Version: 2

City of Saint Paul Printed on 6/12/2018Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

